
 

9th July 2020  

 

Dear parent / carer, 

We have been asked to send all parents / carers the linked letter from Claire Homard the Chief Officer for 

Education and Youth in Flintshire. The letter gives an outline of planned changes to the current situation 

for schools, and Mrs Kirsty Williams the Minister for Education in Wales has also promised further 

guidance for schools on how best to realise national plans next week. We will, of course, contact you again 

when we have further information relevant to Castell Alun. 

 

Best wishes,  

Paula Williams 

https://castellalun.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/FCC-Letter-to-Parents-following-Ministerial-Announcement-09-07-2020.pdf
https://castellalun.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/FCC-Letter-to-Parents-following-Ministerial-Announcement-09-07-2020.pdf

